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TMLF Generator Proposal 
I shared with Matt the same update I did with this group from my meeting with George on the 
TMLF Executive Committee’s recommendation to the full TMLF to put the generator proposal on 
hold while they explored the solar option further and once again consulted with Town Council on 
their plans for a town wide system.  On May 21, Matt wrote to George thanking him for the TMLF’s 
consideration but notified him that the Town was withdrawing its proposal and would put a 
generator for the library in the CIP cycle. 
 
Library Landscaping 
I would like to thank the Cape Elizabeth Garden Club for their many hours of volunteer work spent 
cleaning up and weeding the Library’s flower beds, and for adding many beautiful plants to the 
landscape. 
 
Summer Programming 
We have a full slate of summer programing, including the Summer Reading Program, the outdoor 
summer concerts, and many special summer events.  I’d like to thank the library staff for all their 
work on putting these together and to the TMLF for their financial support for several of the 
programs. 
 
Conference Presentation Accepted 
Rachel Davis submitted a program proposal to the Maine Library Association Conference, with Kiah 
Gardner (Children’s Programming Assistant) and Maria Ahearn (local artist).  The program is called 
“Beyond Cut & Paste: Creating Meaningful Art Experiences for Children at Your Library”.  This 
program has been accepted and they will be presenting it. 


